
 

 

Memorandum 
 
 
To:  Gold Coast Health Plan Providers 
 
From:   Steve Peiser, Senior Director of Network Operations 
   
Re:   Prior Authorization Requirement Update 

Physical Therapy and Occupational Therapy  
 
Date:  September 11, 2018 
 
 
Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP) continues to evaluate and monitor the services that 
require prior authorization. 
 
As a result, the following change will be made effective December 1: 

• Authorization will be required for all outpatient physical therapy and occupational 
therapy services for members under 21 years of age. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact ProviderContracting@goldchp.org. 
 
Thank you. 
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